
 Timboon 4
th 

Nov 

Closed 

11th Nov 

Ass of  W & C 10am 

18th Nov 

Mass 9.00am 

Welcome  M van Nieuwkerk K Currell 

Leaders  K Currell 

A Vogerls 

 

Statue  C & P Martin T & E O’Connor 

Reader  N McKinnon M van Nieuwkerk 

P.O.F.  P Nicholson C Marr 

Gifts   A & R Hoffmann 

M of C   C Bullen C Marr E Roberts 

Church Cleaning  M van Nieuwkerk M van Nieuwkerk M van Nieuwkerk 

Bulletin  Denny Family Denny Family Denny Family 

Slides A McMeel A McMeel A McMeel 

Simpson Mass 

9.00am 

Ass of W & C 9am  

Statue M & M Dillon N&E Weel A &  J O’Connor 

 

Our Sick:  

Bailey Delaney, Xavier Reicha, Fletcher Densley,  Fr Peter 

Murnane, Philip Delaney, Maria Nguyen, Rylie Hutchinson  

November Anniversaries:  

Anthony Allan, Frank Fleming, Ben Tannahill, Lucy Dwyer, 

Caroline Gagal, Joe Vogels, Carry Vogels, Margaret Dundon, 

Ted Stokes, Jack Hunt, Trudy Arnold, Paul Brick,             

Haigh Smethurst 

Weekday All Saints Day  

Word and Communion  

Thursday 1st November at St Joseph’s 

Timboon 

 

Weekend Mass Times 

Saturday: 6.30pm  Cobden  

Sunday: 9am 1st Sun. Simpson 

9am 2nd Sun. Lismore 

9am 3rd/5th Sun. Timboon 

9am 4th Sun. Derrinallum 

 (Lay led assembly other weekends) 

Sunday: 11 am Camperdown. 

Rosary before Mass. We are  com-

mencing a Rosary Programme to be held 

before Masses.  If you are interested in 

participating, please be at the Church at 

8:45 a.m.  

PASTORAL MINISTRY FORMATION 
South West Victoria CPE Centre  

February - June 2019 
 

Clinical Pastoral Education (CPE) is being offered 
at St Thomas’ the Apostle Parish Centre Terang in  
2019.  The program requires that you attend and 
experience: 

1 Education Day per week 
10 hours of pastoral experience each week 

in an approved placement settin 

For more details contact Bernadette Wurlod 
Clinical Pastoral Supervisor and Centre Direc-
tor  
bernadette@bernadettewurlod.com.au  
Mob: 0417 573 258 
 
Fr Murnane has published his book  
Archways to the Infinite My journey towards 
the transcendent. A ripping tale of his life from 
childhood to his arrest in New Zealand. $25 till 
the 31st December 
Sales@garrattpublishing.com.au 0r 

1300650878 
 

Catholic Theological College 

Open Day Wednesday  

7 November, 2018 

Study options, Library and Building 
tour, Refreshments 

2 programs: 4.30pm–6.30pm or 6.00pm–8.00pm 

Bookings essential 

RSVP to Jenny Delahunt by Friday 2 Nov 

Email: jenny.delahunt@ctc.edu.au                    
Phone: 9412 3314  

278 Victoria Parade, East Melbourne VIC 3002 

Prison Sunday – November 11 

Prison Sunday will be marked this year on November 
11 and the ACBC has provided a number of resources 
which are available here. Resources include:  A media 
release for Prison Sunday (Prison Sunday to focus on 
youth justice); an article featuring a Victorian prison 
chaplain (Prison chaplain finds Jesus in every cell); an 
image of Jwan Kada, the chaplain featured in that story; 
images for social media including quotes from Pope 
Francis and the Gospels; a resource for secondary 
school students to reflect on Prison Sunday; prayer 
bookmarks (and the text of the Prayer for Prisoners); 
prayers of the faithful for Prison Sunday; the testimony 
of Daniel Zaccaro, a delegate at the current Youth Syn-
od who has previously spent time in prison. 

World Day of the Poor – November 18, 2018 

The following resources are available from the dioce-
san website (www.ballarat.catholic.org.au): 

ACBC Media Release  

Pope's Message for World Day of the Poor 

Who is Jesus to Me? (Prayer by Mother Teresa) 

Plenary Council 2020 - Listening and Dialogue En-
counters 
All are invited to participate in the Listening and Dia-
logue process to contribute to the Plenary Council 
agenda.  Information flyer available on the Ballarat dio-
cese website www.ballarat.catholic.org.au.  All of God’s 
people are invited to reflect on the question: “What do 
you think God is asking of us in Australia at this time?”  
Questions for individuals or groups: 
1. What do you think God is asking of us in Australia at 
this time? 
2. What questions do you have about the future of the 
Church for the Plenary Council to consider in 2020? 
3. Do you have a story of your experience of faith, or 
the Church you would like to share? 
Please submit your responses by Ash Wednesday, 
March 5, 2019 at www.plenarycouncil.org.au 

Planned Giving Program 

Planned Giving  Envelopes are  

available  Church foyer for  pick up. 

Finance Meeting Wednesday 7th Nov at 
6p.m. in Timboon. 

mailto:bernadette@bernadettewurlod.com.au
mailto:jenny.delahunt@ctc.edu.au
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1_Y2JZrC9useJyiuzPR4rOfTzpyyr3ssO
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